Lacy Larson

From: Casandra Davis

Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2016 10:01 AM

To: 'irwinr89@gmail.com’

Cc: Lacy Lueck

Subject: FW: Form Submission - Comment and Suggestion Form

Good Morning Mr. Ramos,
Thank you for your comments. Sir please review the FAA website

Knowbeforeyoufly.org as it states that the drones should not be operated within 5 miles of an Airport.
Aircraft is typically at its lowest altitude when nearing or existing the airport environment.

Please provide me with your address so that I can view flight tracks over this area.

This will help me in explaining your concerns to the Fixed Based Operator of North County Airport.

Thank You

Casandra R. Davis
Manager Noise Abatement & Community Affairs

Comment and Suggestion Form
General Information

First Name: Irwin

Last

Name: Ramos

Email: irwinr89@gmail.com

Comments: Hi, I am unsure if this

1s the right contact to use, but perhaps you can help. [ am concerned with
general aviation aircraft flying very low over the acreage area which I
believe are aircraft flying in/out of the North Palm Beach Airport (F45),
including single engine Cessna and helicopters as well.

As a drone

operator I am very aware of all the FAA guidelines and regulations and
always fly below 400FT and within 5 miles of the airport and always remain
well clear of any manned aircraft, however I do have to report to you my
concern with very low flying aircraft around the acreage area which are
clearly operating below 500FT. I wish this concern was communicated to the
pilot community of the North Palm Beach (F45) airport in the interest of
safety and in consideration with now sharing airspace with unmanned
drones. Thanks for your help. Regards....




